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Mostafa — suggested that the committee study, discuss and then vote in an open forum.

Starter — don’t want to use extra time unless we are educating them so they can vote with
high degree of confidence — takes a lot of time to go through 14 proposals perhaps do in
smaller groups.

After lengthy discussion, it was decided that the survey would be sent out again and the
timeline for response would be extended to May 14. It will also be on the next PaRC
agenda to continue discussion.
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Gilani — announced that the accreditation workshop would be Friday, April 23.
The website is up and running - be sure to check it out

Davison — announced that the State Academic Senate at the recent meeting, voted to
move forward with a request to ACCJC that asked for more open processes. ACCJC
responded they didn’t respond to individual requests and that the Senate needed to go
through their college. The senate responded with a resolution including a vote of “no
confidence” if the concerns were not addressed or discussed.
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Gallagher — Banner basic training is being planned for entire community.

Olsen — suggested it would be good to have a list of the “go to” people for questions and
concerns.

Starter — suggested that Banner be presented to the PaRC committee so that they could be
more familiar with its new challenges and processes. Also thought it was important that
PaRC reps share what they learned with their constituents. Only need a general overview
of how things will be different. He will let Annette know who the presenter will be and
will then be on future PaRC agenda.

Mostafa — Noted that Foothill certainly attracts exceptionally good company in having
Bill Gates visit the Math My Way Program this past week.



